
From: Marty Rehbein
To: Jenny Baker
Subject: Fwd: Oppose commercial zoning on Mullen
Date: Tuesday, September 3, 2019 8:42:58 AM

Marty
Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: Greg McQueen <5280greg@gmail.com>
Date: September 3, 2019 at 8:35:44 AM MDT
To: council@ci.missoula.mt.us
Subject: Oppose commercial zoning on Mullen

Hello-
I would like to express my concern over zoning Mullen for more commercial
buildings. The infrastructure is already taxed and I don't see how another
apartment district can be placed without causing more car cashes, more traffic,
and an overflowing sewage plant. 

Thanks,
Greg
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